BOXING AND WRESTLING PROGRAM
MINUTES OF MEETING

NOVEMBER 21, 2002

A meeting was held on Thursday, November 21, 2002 at 10:00 a.m. in Conference Room
5E at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 West Broad Street,
Richmond, Virginia. Present were:

Brian Crenshaw, Task Force Member
Wayne G. Peters, Task Force Member
Rhett Walker, Task Force Member

Also present were:

Louise Fontaine Ware, Director

Karen W. O’Neal, Deputy Director for Regulatory Programs

Dave Holland, Administrator
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.
The Task Force reviewed the comments received on the Boxing and Wrestling proposed
regulations. The Task Force concurred with responses to the comments as presented. In
addition, the Task Force recommended that the Director adopt final regulations afier further

review of the comments received regarding fees.

The meeting adjourned at 12:20 p.m.

Louise Fontaine Ware
Director
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